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Follow-up to the 2012 Title IX Report

- *Meals per Diem request— This item will be followed up by our site-base council here at
Southwestern HS, to make it a school policy. The new board will start meeting in July and [ will

' present it to them, it will have to have three formal readings at future mtgs., before action can
be taken. Once policy has been approved | wiil fax a copy of the new school policy.

*Gender equity— The spending for the boys and girls was not a normal year, because both my
Boys basketball and Baseball teams traveled to Florida for games. | monitor spending very
closely here at Southwestern, and will continue to keep things in proper proportibn for both
boys and girls programs,

Girls Weight Room—This project is under way here at Southwestern, and I’'m very proud of this
weight room being put together just for all my female athletes! Project should be completed
and ready for use at the beginning of the new school year. | believe that | did put this project in
-the report also.

Bass Fishing—1 have noticed the interest in the sport of bass fishing, even though we have not
taken It as a full sport, we did have an open team that fished in several open tournaments this
pass sci:ool year. 'm very excited about the prospect of bringing this sport on board, and have
had discussions with the Central Office to see if support for a coaching position may be possible
in the near future. My plan is to continue with the club support and ailow more students to join
and fish in open tournaments, |

Singerely, -

Scott Gregory -

Sauthwestern HS Athletic Director



Follow-up to my Title IX Report

*As per my conversation with Sharon Tippet, our policies for players that travel are as follows:

Overnight travel—Coaches will spend between $60--530 per room, per night for
accommodations.

Meals—Coaches will spend “between” $5.00-58.00 per meal on players.

Thanks,
Scott Gregory

SWHS AD



